

Smithycroft Secondary School 282 Smithycroft Road Glasgow G33 2QU

Phone 0141 582 0220

Email headteacher@ smithycroft-sec.glasgow.sch.uk

Head Teacher Patrick Oberg

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Parents Evenings 2022**

As you will know the current guidance from Scottish Government does not allow us to have our usual Parents' Evenings at the school in the way that we are all used to.

As part of our planning to ensure that we could meet you in person, we originally scheduled all our Parents' Evenings this year to start in January 2022, in the expectation that the guidance would allow us to meet physically at this point.

It is too early to say just now whether this will be the case. We wanted to make sure however that you were aware of our planning and the proposed dates for Parents Evenings in the new year. All evenings run from 4.30pm to 6.30pm.

They are as follows:

S2 - 20th January

S5/6 - 10th February

S4 - 17th February

S3 - 17th March

S1 - 19th May

Please get in touch before then if you have any issues that you would like to discuss.

Yours faithfully

Ratrick Oberg

Headteacher



Follow us on Twitter @Smithycroft282 School Website: http://www.smithycroft-sec.glasgow.sch.uk

